
 

 

 
30 August 2012 
 
Mr Philip Hine 
South African Heritage Resources Agency 
PO Box 4637 
Cape Town 
8000 
 
By e-mail: phine@sahra.org.za 
 
Dear Mr Hine 
 
NOTIFICATION LETTER: EXPANSION OF SLUDGE LAGOONS AT THE TEMBA 
WASTEWATER TREATMENT WORKS AND DEMOLISHING OF EXISTING 
MATURATION POND AT THE TEMBA WATER PURIFICATION PLANT 
 
It is the intention of the City of Tshwane Metropolitan Municipality to expand the sludge 
lagoons at the Temba Waste Water Treatment Works (WWTW) and demolish an existing 
maturation pond at the Temba Water Purification Plant. A waste management license 
application was submitted at the Department of Environmental Affairs for the sludge 
lagoons and a decommissioning permit for the maturation pond. These activities are 
listed in Category B of the list of waste management activities that have, or are likely to 
have a detrimental effect on the environment in terms of the National Environmental 
Management: Waste Act, 2008 (Act No 59 of 2008).  
 

Chameleon Environmental was appointed to undertake the environmental studies on 
their behalf. Notice is hereby given in terms of the Environmental Impact Assessment 
Regulations of 18 June 2010 promulgated in terms of the National Environmental 
Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998), that an Environmental Impact 
Assessment  will be conducted for the proposed development for submission to the 
National Department of Environmental Affairs (DEA) for authorisation. The reference 
number assigned to the project by the DEA is 12/9/11/L959/3. Please see a Background 
Information Document and locality plan with regard to the proposed project included with 
this letter. 
  
You are registered as an Interested party to the project and your will be kept informed as 
the process progresses. Any comments or enquiries regarding the above matter should 
be referred in writing to the undersigned.  
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For more information, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
 
  Dr Jenine Bothma 


